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Unauthorized Access to Server of Overseas Subsidiary 

 

Pilot Corporation of America (PCA; located in Florida), a consolidated subsidiary of PILOT 

Corporation in the United States, has found that its internal network has been subject to 

unauthorized access and confirmed on March 9 (Japan time) the possibility of an information 

leak. 

 

PCA has notified the U.S. Department of Homeland Security and, with the advice of outside 

experts, is currently investigating the full extent of the incident, undertaking system recovery, 

and taking steps to deal with the interruption to its business activities. 

 

We have confirmed with outside experts that the unauthorized access was limited to PCA and 

did not affect any other systems of the PILOT Group. 

 

The PILOT Group does not expect this matter to have a significant impact on the Group's 

financial forecast for the current fiscal year. It will make timely announcements of any matter 

requiring disclosure.  


